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Water Shutoff Valve inspections 

 
(Kahnawake – 23, Kentenhkó:wa/ November 2016)  The Capital Unit 
of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform residents of 
an upcoming project to inspect the water shutoff valve for individual 
properties throughout the entire village area of the community (see map 
below). The work for this project is scheduled to start on Monday, 
November 28th and will continue until Friday, December 16th. 
 

 
 
This project includes locating and inspecting the shutoff valves at each 
property. Pressure testing of the house may be done if possible. The 
testing will be done between midnight and 6am. No interruption to 
water service is planned. 

 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. Please 
contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016 if further 
information is required. 
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